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FLEXICLAD DuraTough 
Providing Unsurpassed 
Cavitation Protection to 

U.S.  Navy Ships 
Since 1995.

After an extensive, two-
year evaluation program, 
the U.S. Navy selected 
ENECON’s DuraTough 
elasto-ceramic, polymer 
composite as the high 
performance material of 
choice to protect 
components on its 
newest Aegis Destroyers 
from severe cavitation 
damage.  Rudders -- and 
in some cases struts and 
barrels -- on the latest 
Arleigh Burke Class 

Destroyers (DDG’s), as 
well as a number of 
guided missile frigates 
(FFG’s), cruisers (CG’s) 
and certain fast-attack 
craft, have been 
protected with the 
DuraTough system.

Commencing in June of 
1995, these DuraTough 
applications have been 
successfully completed 
at various Naval and 
private shipyards 
located in Maine, 
Virginia, Mississippi, 
California and Hawaii.
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